
Core Review Committee Activity Report

2014-2015 Academic Year 

The Core Review Committee, which is a subcommittee of the Curricular Affairs committee, met 
biweekly on Tuesdays during Fall 2014 (for a total of 6 meetings) and biweekly on Thursdays 
during Spring 2015 (again, a total of 6 meetings, including a final meeting on Thursday 4/30/15 
not covered by this report).

The primary occupation of the committee was considering student petitions for core courses; the 
committee also approved several courses to have Core status.

During the year, the committee considered 52 petitions; most of them were from students who 
were trying to satisfy an O or W requirement.

One frustration encountered by the committee was that students were submitting petitions for 
individual or directed study courses developed to satisfy the O or W that they either had already 


